
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Dr. Lak Chinta 
 

Date: July 12, 2024. 

MEMO 

 

Re: Reg: Leah Murray, Director Community Services 
 

 
Dear Team, 
 
I trust this message finds you well. It is with mixed emotions that I share the news of 
Ms. Leah Murray, Director of Community Services, deciding to resign from her current 
position to pursue a new opportunity. 
 
Leah's decision was not made lightly, and I want to acknowledge the contributions she 
has made during her short time with us. While we will miss her presence, I am confident 
that the team will continue to thrive and achieve success in the future. 
 
Leah has committed to supporting a smooth transition and will work diligently to ensure 
a seamless handover of her responsibilities. Together with Dina and the team, I will be 
closely involved in facilitating this transition process. Leah's last working day will be 
August 2, 2024. 
 
I look forward to staying connected and wish Leah all the best in her future endeavors. I 
am certain she will excel in her new role, and I will not hesitate to reach out if I ever 
need her guidance or simply to catch up. 
 
Thank you for the memorable experiences we have shared. Let us continue to support 
Leah as she embarks on this new chapter. 
 
Warm regards, 
Lak 
--- 
Dr. Lak Chinta 
CEO, Ongwanada 


